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Jan31st, 2011.
Dear Mr. Syed Ibrahim P,
This has reference to your resignation letter dated 03.01.2011; we hereby inform you that it has been accepted. You are being relieved of your duties from the closing hours of   31st Jan. 2011.

As per the services, records here are your details:

Date of Joining
:

20th July 2008

PF No


:

TN/17277/9924

Current Designation
:

HR Generalist

You have been an integral part of our growth and we appreciate your contribution during this journey.
While we wish that this association could have been longer, we hope you achieve every success in your future endeavors. We also draw your attention to your continuing obligation of confidentiality with respect to any proprietary and confidential information of HOFINCONS INFOTECH AND INDUSTRIAL SERVICES PVT. LTD. That you may have had access to during the course of your employment.

For HOFINCONS INFOTECH & INDUSTRIAL SERVICES PVT. LTD.
Mr. K N Dhasarathan

Site Manager

